[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Reception, 
These homework activities are things you can do at home to support your learning. They are quick activities, which should only take between 10 and 15 minutes each. Have fun with them. 

 

	Homework week beginning 15th November 2021

	Listen to a bedtime story every night. Remember to look at the pictures and talk about them. 
We have been reading The Three little Pigs. 
Can you draw your favourite part of the story? 
Tell an adult what happened in your favourite part of the story. 
Remember to write your name on your picture. 
	Our number of the week is 6. 
Can you write the umber 6? 
Can you show 6 on your fingers in different ways? 
Can you draw 6 spots in different ways? 
Tell an adult how you recorded six, eg, ‘I made 6 with 4 and 2.’

	In the story, the little pigs built themselves houses. Can you make a house? Maybe you could use a box, or a piece of cardboard? Remember to add the door and the windows. Think about what you could use to make the different parts of your house. How are you going to join them together? Try and do as much of the cutting and joining as you can yourself. 



